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I am writing in support of this bill.  You have the opportunity to help many people with 

disabilities to move from net tax consumers to net tax payors with this bill.  By 

removing the limitation on earnings people with disabilities will be able to work 

without fear of the risk of losing medical coverage.  Many of these people will then 

start paying the ridiculously high Oregon income tax rates and be able to move off of 

other publicly funded programs.  


